



## VIỆN NĂNG LƯỢNG NGUYÊN TỬ VIỆT NAM

## VIETNAM ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

Address: 59 Lý Thường Kiết - Hà Nôi

E-mail: hq.vaec@hn.vnn.vn

Telephone: 84-4-9 423479; 9 421912

FAX: 84-4-9 424133

Hanoi, 10 December 2003

To: Mr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Vice-Chairman

Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.

Tel.: 81-3-3508-2411 Fax: 81-3-3508 2094

Dear Mr. Kazuhisa Mori.

の展示をへのおかのまえ っ言がたから、 経費を取った

I have writing you to express our sincere gratitude for your heartfelt support to the organization of the exhibition of "Uses of Atomic Energy for Peaceful Purposes" in Ho Chi Minh City from 29 April to 04 May 2003.

It has been our great pleasure to inform you that we received the amount of 59,726 US\$ (fifty night thousand seven hundred and twenty six US dollars, and the invoice for the Exhibition is enclosed) sent by JAIF via Mr. Y. Iwakoshi's Account in Hanoi.

May I take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to you for the close and effective collaboration between JAIF and VAEC over the recent years. I do hope that the relationship and collaboration between JAIF and VAEC will be further developed, making an important contribution to nuclear power development in Vietnam.

With my best wishes,

Prof/Dr. Vuong Huu Tan

Museu!

Chairman, VAEC